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FOUNDATION 1 EVENT – LION LEARNERS ANIMAL EXPERIENCE 

Wednesday, 6th April 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

To support our children’s learning, we have arranged for ‘Lion Learners Animal 

Experiences’ to visit Woodlands 1 on Wednesday 6th April 2022.  This will be an 

exciting part of our learning and should be a fantastic educational 

experience.  The children will be able to see, touch and even handle a 

selection of creatures including amphibians, reptiles and mammals. 

 

Our visitor will be in school in the morning and the afternoon, working with all 

groups of children, allowing our children to investigate the creatures in small 

groups and learn all about them.  Special considerations will be made for any 

creatures present that children may be afraid of and staff will be on hand at 

all times. 

 

The cost for this event is £4.60 per child, please, which is payable by ParentPay 

only, either online through the ParentPay website or at your local Paypoint.  By 

payment you are consenting to attendance, and in case of emergency, the 

permission for your child to receive medical treatment. Could you also advise 

if your child has any allergies that we need to be aware of, by completing the 

form from this LINK.  In order for us to secure the event, it is important that we 

receive payment by Friday, 25th March 2022.                                 

 

While we fully appreciate that all contributions are voluntary, we are only able 

to offer experiences such as this if we receive sufficient support.  If you are 

struggling to pay for the event please come in and discuss this with us. 

 

We are really looking forward to a wonderful day. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

The Foundation Stage 1 Team 

 

 
 

https://forms.office.com/r/ebpBcxiz8W

